
Date, 2015 
 
«Publication_Name_» 
«Address» 
«CityST»  «Zip» 
 
Dear «Name», 
 
On behalf of the singing membership, staff and board of directors, I would like to thank you for your gift  
of $«Gift_Amount» during the month of November in support of the Twin Cities Gay Men’s Chorus.  
 
We finally got some snow at the very end of November to remind us that December is here which means that our 
holiday concert Under the Mistletoe: A Holiday Romance is just around the corner! Ben and the guys of the Chorus 
have really been working hard on this concert. In between all of the preparation and rehearsals, they have also found 
time to do a couple of outreach performances this fall. Perhaps the most important was our performance at the 
opening night concert of the ACDA-MN Conference in Mahtomedi on November 20th. We performed with the St. 
John’s Boy’s Choir and Cantus as part of ACDA-MN’s concert “From Boys to Men.”  
 
Once we have finished our run of Under the Mistletoe, the Chorus will be on a well-deserved holiday break and will 
be back in January to work on rehearsals for both our 35th anniversary concert A Night at Northrop on April 2nd and 
our new commission Two Boys Kissing, which we will perform in June. 
 
Remember that as one of our supporters, you are always welcome to stop in and check out a Tuesday night 
rehearsal. We rehearse at Hennepin Avenue United Methodist Church every Tuesday at 7:00pm. Give us a call in 
the Chorus Office and let us know when you would like to check out a rehearsal so we can prepare for your visit! 
 
Your donation in November – whether made on Give to the Max Day or any other day during the month – was also 
matched dollar for dollar as part of our “35 for 35” fundraising campaign. Our goal is to raise $35,000 to help 
support the mission of the Chorus in our community. And with a matching grant, the total amount raised during the 
campaign will be $70,000! 
 
I look forward to seeing you at Ted Mann next week! 
 
Thank you again for supporting Twin Cities Gay Men’s Chorus.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeff Heine 
Executive Director 
Twin Cities Gay Men’s Chorus 
612-339-7664 
jheine@tcgmc.org 
tcgmc.org  *  Facebook: www.facebook.com/tcgmc  *   Twitter: @TCGMC 
 
 
Gifts Received Date Range: November 2015 
Total Amount: $«Gift_Amount» 
 
This letter serves as your tax receipt. The donor received no services or products as a result of this gift. Contributions are tax-
deductible to the extent allowed by law. Twin Cities Gay Men’s Chorus meets the accountability standards of the Charities 
Review Council. 


